

10405 Merrill Road P.O. Box 157 Hamburg, MI 48139 (810) 231-1000 www.hamburg.mi.us

Supervisor Pat Hohl Clerk Mike Dolan Treasurer Jason Negri Trustees Bill Hahn, Patricia Hughes, Chuck Menzies, Cindy Michniewicz May 2, 2024

I am writing to explain the difference in the Bills List for the May 7, 24 Board meeting.

Due to the approval of EFT and ACH payments, we are reporting the bills list as 3 separate lists based upon payment method. You will note that the dates of the reports are slightly different due to the method which each type of payment is processed. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 810-222-1137 or Mmiller@Hamburg.MI.US.

Sincerely,

Marcy Miller

Accounting Specialist